
Forest Conservation Advisory Committee 
Notes 

June 18, 2019 
 
ATTENDEES 
Members 

Laura Miller (DEP), ex officio 
David Myers  
Chris Myers (DPS), ex officio 
Doug Sievers (WSSC), ex officio  
Matthew Wessel 
 
 

Absent Members 
Carole Ann Barth 
Dan Landry  
Brett Linkletter (DPWT), ex officio 
Katherine Nelson, (M-NCPPC), ex officio  
Frank Parker 
Jeff Schwartz  
 

 
Notes 
 
The Committee met as scheduled on June 18, 2019, in the DEP offices. Mr. Jan Van Zutphen, 
Urban Forester, cancelled on the prior day. He provided a tree canopy assessment of Takoma 
Park that was developed by the USFS and University of Vermont. The committee reviewed and 
discussed this report. 
 
The committee agreed to hold the next meeting in October to review current topics. The next 
meeting will be held in February (or in March if weather interferes) to develop a letter with 
recommendations for the budget cycle and review any pending legislation and the annual report 
for the Forest Conservation Law. 
 
There will be NO meetings in July, August, and September. 
 


	Absent Members

